
-----Original Message-----
From: Claire Woolf <
Sent: 08 July 2022 14:09
To: General 
Subject: FAO MEGAN O’MARA

Re: planning application NYM/2022/0337

Dear Miss O’Mara
I have just found this planning application on the planning portal and am wondering why I was not informed of
it as I am one of the nearest neighbours to the site in question at Lawnsgate and also share a natural spring water
supply with them? I am therefore aware that because I was not notified I have missed the deadline for
comments. I would however urge you to investigate the impact on the natural spring of the water usage of this
site. Since the caravan park opened at Lawnsgate plus the holiday lets and the hot tubs I’ve been told they now
have, I have been having trouble with water pressure (sometimes my bathroom does not get enough water to run
the taps or flush the toilet) and air in the water because Lawnsgate are using it all. This water system was set up
to provide water for 4 residential properties and we all pay 1/4 each for its upkeep; it was not set up to run a
holiday park. I believe that allowing the expansion of this site will leave me permanently without water.
Yours sincerely
Mrs Ann Ward
The Old Barn
Great Fryupdale
Lealholm
YO21 2AW
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